
Edmonton-Whitemud 
Provincial Election  
Candidates Forum 
Scheduled for April 11 
 
 
 
Edmonton-Whitemud constituents are invited to submit questions for candidates prior to 
April 8, 2019. 
 
Your Community League, in conjunction with TRAC invites league members and 
Edmonton-Whitemud constituents to come out and meet the candidates as they present 
their platform and take part in a moderated Q & A session. 
 
Provincial Election Candidates Forum: 
 
Date: Thursday, Apr. 11, 2019 
Time: Doors Open at 6:45, Discussion 7-8:30 pm 
Place: Terwillegar Community Church (1751 Towne Centre Blvd NW) 
There is no charge to attend. 
 
Edmonton-Whitemud Constituents are invited to submit questions for potential 
candidates to townhall@riverbendonline.ca. Questions will be selected from those 
submitted, and asked by a moderator during the forum, with each candidate given an 
opportunity to provide an answer. Not all submitted questions will be selected 
 
This Town Hall is an exercise and celebration of Democracy. We ask that everyone 
attending be respectful of all candidates and each other. Partisan signs are not allowed, 
and those violating decorum will be immediately asked to leave the premises. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Miep Raedschelders 
President, Riverbend Community League  
president@riverbendonline.ca 
 
 
 
This opportunity to connect with your potential representatives is jointly brought to you 
by: The Riverbend Community League, Brookview Community League, The Ridge 
Community League, Terwillegar Community League and TRAC (Terwillegar-Riverbend 
Advisory Council). Community Leagues have no partisan agenda, and do not endorse any 
one candidate over another. 


